City of Isleton

101 Second Street / P.O. Box 716 Isleton, California 95641
Tel: 916-777-7770 Fax: 916-777-7775 Info: yvonne.zepeda@citvolisleton.com

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
TUESDAY, DECEMBER 14, 2021 6:30PM
ADOPTION OF THE DELTA REGION
GEOLOGICAL HAZARD ABATEMENT

DISTRICT (GHAD)
Previously referred to as the Isleton GHAD

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Isleton City Council will hold a public
hearing on December 14, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. at Isleton Community Center, 101 Second
Street with public participation via Teleconference, to consider the following;

ADOPTION OF THE DELTA REGION GEOLOGICAL HAZARD ABATEMENT
DISTRICT (GHAD). A Geological Hazard Abatement District (GHAD) is an
independent, local-level public agency that oversees peologic hazard prevention,
mitigation, abatement and control. Pursuant to California Public Resources Code Section
26500, the City plans to form a district that will address the prevention of geologic
hazards, with mitigation and abatement being primary functions. A “geologic hazard” is
broadly defined as an actual or threatened landslide, land subsidence, soil erosion,
earthquake, fault movement or any other natural or unnatural movement of land or earth,
including floods. Benefits: GHAD can offer lower cost of flood insurance, safer
floodplains, more effective emergency response, greater protection of public safety and
property and affordable adaptive infrastructure improvements.

All interested persons are invited to attend and present questions and concerns on the
matter and/or submit written comments prior to the meeting. Submit any written
comments to the Deputy City Clerk, City of Isleton, P.O. Box 716, Isleton, CA 95641 or
by e-mail at Yvonne.zepeda@pcityofisleton.com. Teleconference log-in information will
be provided on the meeting’s agenda which will be posted on the City website at least 72
hours in advance of the meeting.
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